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The United States will assist the families affected by Guatemala’s Fuego
volcano eruption and sends condolences to the loved ones of those who
perished as a result of this terrible natural disaster. Our Embassy in
Guatemala is in touch with Guatemalan authorities and stands ready to support
their efforts as needed.

We express our steadfast support for the Guatemalan people during this
difficult time.
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